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29th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
GCSE Results Day - Thursday 25th August 
 
We hope that you enjoyed our Leavers’ Assembly celebration for the Class of 2022; it was a lovely way to say 
goodbye to Year 11 at the end of the 5 years of education at Haileybury Turnford. We now wish to draw your 
attention to Results Day in August.  
 
Results can be collected from the Quad area between 8.30am – 10.00am. We ask that parents wait outside 
the green gates in the school car park whilst our Year 11 students collect their results.  They will then come 
out to share their results with you!  
 
Results can either be collected in person by the student, or they can be emailed to the student’s email 
address. Please complete Microsoft Forms to inform the school how you wish to collect your results 
https://forms.office.com/r/S48NKQiXGN.  
 
Ms Johnson, the Sixth Form team, Luisa Grandine, who is a Personal Adviser from Services for Young People 
and other members of the Senior Leadership Team will be on site to support with decisions regarding results, 
applications, and next steps; and students will be supported through subject choices for Haileybury Turnford 
Sixth Form.  
 
Please note: 

1. All Science Knowledge Organisers will need to be returned to the school. They should be brought 

back into school by Friday 8th July so we can use them with other students before we break for the 

summer holiday. 

2. Any unwanted revision guides, calculators or school uniform including PE kit can be returned or 

donated to the school on Results Day, and we will use such items with future students.  

3. Any borrowed school laptops should be returned before the end of term or on Results Day at the 

very latest.  

4. We will be asking students to tell us their plans for September and taking contact details from those 

leaving us. This is to track student future destinations, as we wish to monitor the future destinations 

of all HT students, as well as being required to report destinations to the Local Authority.  

Those of you who are planning on attending HT Sixth Form will need to be available for our Induction Days 
on Wednesday 29th June & Thursday 30th June next week. This is a valuable moment to re-engage and 
bridge the learning between VTQs, GCSEs and A Levels. You will need to get in touch with Mr Lindquist at 
lindquists@haileyburyturnford.com if you cannot attend Sixth Form Induction. We look forward to 
welcoming you back and a reminder that you need to follow the information sent out previously by Mr 
Lindquist & Mrs Shivalkar.  
 
Very many congratulations to the Class of 2022 for your hard work throughout your time at Haileybury 
Turnford, and all good wishes for your futures. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Mr E Macaulay 
Assistant Principal 
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